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Ms. Karina Taleb 

		Hello students and families! My name is Ms. Taleb. I am extremely excited to be your student teacher. I am looking forward to sharing this new part of my life with you all. I cannot wait to get to know more about you, but first I would like for you to know a few things about me!

	Currently I am attending the University of Michigan- Dearborn. In December, I will be graduating with a degree in Elementary Education with a double major in early childhood education and mathematics. I am a Dearborn High School graduate and a former Howard Dragon! Being back at Howard to student teach with Ms. Martin is an opportunity I have hoped for since the day I knew I wanted to be a teacher. 

 	In these next few months I will be getting to know many of you personally, so I would like for you to know a few personal things about myself. I have an older brother, four sisters, and one dog. I am very family oriented and have a great sense of community. In my spare time I love to hang out with my family and friends. I enjoy watching movies, spending time at the pool, and baking desserts.

	This fall is going to be filled with a great mix of fun and learning. I can only begin to imagine what these few months will bring for us as I look forward for great things to come.
Sincerely,
Ms. Taleb
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